
December 28, 2022 

A MESSAGE FROM MAYOR IAFALLO - CITY HALL REOPENING & 

OTHER SNOWSTORM UPDATES 

City Hall will reopen tomorrow, Thursday, December 29th with operating hours of 

9:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. except for the City Clerk’s and Treasurer’s offices, which 

close at 4:00 p.m. 

City Hall will close at noon on Friday, December 30th and be closed all day 

Monday, January 2nd in observance of the New Year’s holiday. 

In addition, 

- Garbage pickup for December 29th & 30th remains scheduled for those whose 

regular pickup day is Thursday or Friday. 

- Snow removal efforts are still ongoing on several side streets and dead ends. 

And, with warmer temperatures and rain expected over the next few days, roads 

will likely be very wet and slippery, perhaps even flooded in some cases - if you 

do need to drive, please do so very carefully. 

Stay safe. And God bless. 

NOTE: This message is also being sent to those who signed up to receive the 

mayor's community update (robo) calls. 


